
HB 1755 -- SINGLE LICENSE PLATES

SPONSOR: Pollitt

Beginning January 1, 2025, this bill allows persons whose motor
vehicles were not manufactured with a factory-installed license
plate bracket on the front of the motor vehicle to submit
documentation of this fact and be allowed to display only one
license plate on the rear of the vehicle. This exception shall
also apply to personalized plates.


